
PMHA Winter Conference 2025

* Call for Abstracts *

The Paediatric Mental Health Association invites trainees in Paediatrics, 
Psychiatry, General Practice, and Emergency Medicine to submit 
abstracts for our annual Winter Conference.  

The meeting, taking place at Ettington Park Hotel, near Stratford-upon-
Avon, on the 30th – 31st January 2025, attracts speakers and delegates 
from a wide range of specialties to discuss the latest research and 
updates in Child Mental Health. 

This year’s meeting will once again feature a trainee-led poster session, 
in which trainees can present their audits, research, or quality 
improvement projects. This is an excellent opportunity to showcase 
your work in the area of child mental health and to share best practice 
with interested professionals from around the country. Three abstracts 
will also be selected for oral presentation on Day Two of the meeting 
(31st January).  

To submit an abstract, please click here to download the template, and 
then email your completed abstract to PMHAtrainees@gmail.com by 
November 30th at the latest. 

Your abstract will be reviewed by members of the PMHA Executive 
Committee, and you will be notified of acceptance by the 15th of 
December. 

We look forward to receiving your abstracts and to welcoming you to our 
meeting in January!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VYe3bGKzbVvCmV05Iari5P0MGllTe3XGdHiTpgM0eis/edit?usp=sharing
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